. : Received by
Council on Aging Notes Uxbridge

Town Clerk

Date: February 21, 2017

Time : 4 PM

Place: Uxbridge Senior Center

Attendance: Jack Daley, Marie Potter, Edwina Porter, Jean McElreath, Shirley Schultzberg,
Cathy Thaornton, Jean Lawson

COA Director: Marsha Petrillo  Ken Tavares, Finance Committee Liaison

Minutes of Jan 19, 2017 approved

Old Business:

Senior Center improvements discussed including patio plan, shed, grilling station and enhancement of
front area of senior center.

Further considerations of kitchen renovations design, materials, etc. are underway. Decisions need to be
moved on.

Concern still discussed regarding acquisition of property next to senior center. Methods for proceeding
considered. Leadership needed by some town leaders to take control of negotiations with owners and
manner of bringing proposal to town meeting in May if that is what must be done.

Board of Selectmen meeting on Feh 27, Petition method would be need to be submitted by March 10.
New Business:

A gift has been made to Uxbridge Elderly Connection of $1000 designated for use in kitchen renovation.
Thanks to Polish Club of Uxbridge representatives.

12™ Annual Golf Outing sponsored by Uxbridge Elderly Connection will be held May 12 and First
Night/Elderly Connection Pancake Breakfast will be held on March 26,

Notes by Cathy Thornton
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Minutes approved March 21, 2017 by Board Members below:




